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MWRA EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM

NOTICE OF ELECTION

Julie T. McManus, Election Officer
________________________________________________________
WHAT IS THE MWRA EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM?


The MWRA Employees’ Retirement System was established by Chapter 372 of the Acts of 1984 to oversee the MWRA pension fund.  The system is managed by the MWRA Employees’ Retirement Board.  
THE MWRA EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT BOARD:
First Member

Joseph C. Foti


Ex Officio Member

Second Member
Thomas J. Durkin

Appointed Member

Third Member

James M. Fleming, Esq.
Elected Member 
Fourth Member
Daniel K. O’Brien

Elected Member – incumbent
Fifth Member

Frank Zecha


Appointed Member
FOR WHICH POSITION IS THE ELECTION BEING HELD?
The election is for the Fourth Member of the MWRA Employees’ Retirement Board.  
WHO IS ELIGIBLE TO RUN?

Any active or retired member of the MWRA Employees’ Retirement System as of March 14, 2014 may qualify as a candidate for the position of employee representative on the MWRA Employees’ Retirement Board. 

HOW DO I QUALIFY AS A CANDIDATE?

To qualify, each candidate must file nomination papers with the Election Officer.  Nomination papers must be signed by no fewer than twenty (20) MWRA Employees’ Retirement System members/retirees.
HOW DO I OBTAIN NOMINATION PAPERS?

Nomination papers will be available from Tuesday, January 28, 2014 through Friday, March 14, 2014 in the office of the Retirement Board, 2 Griffin Way, Chelsea, MA and are due back to the Retirement office by 12:00 noon on March 14, 2014.  Candidates are invited to submit a short biographical paragraph, thirty (30) words or less, with their nomination papers to be distributed to voters as part of the ballot packet.

WHEN WILL THE ELECTION BE HELD?

The Official Ballot shall be mailed no later than Tuesday, April 8, 2014 and must be returned to the Election Officer no later than Tuesday, April 29, 2014 by 12:00 noon.  The ballots will be counted at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 29, 2014.  All ballots must be returned via U.S. Mail.
Please call Julie McManus, Election Officer, at (617)305-5594, if you have any questions regarding the election or to obtain Rules of the Election.
